Mrs. Coursey’s 3rd Grade Newsletter
The mission of EES is to provide students with a safe, nurturing learning environment that unites teachers, families, and community in challenging and motivating students to become respectful, responsible members of society.


[image: ]Upcoming Events:
Dec. 20
Christmas party at 12:00

Dec. 21-Jan 2
Christmas/New Year holiday break

Jan. 13
2nd trimester mid-term progress reports go home

Jan. 16
No school—MLK Day
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Website:
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FACEBOOK: EES 3rd Grade

· We are again collecting plastic lids (from bottles, etc…) to recycle. Please send them anytime!
· We are working daily on timed multiplication tests. Congratulations to Chloe, Davonyae, Maggie, Cassidy, Victoria, and Lucas S. for completing your times tables! Help your child be ready for Monday’s quiz!
· Our class Christmas party will be on Tuesday, Dec. 20 at 12:00. All our party needs are covered! Thanks to our supportive families! Also, each boy should bring a wrapped “boy” gift to exchange and girls should bring a “girl” gift. $10 maximum. If your family needs assistance, please let me know. We want every child to be included! ♥ 
· Our class did a WONDERFUL job last night at the Christmas program! Our class had 100% attendance! Thank you, families, for all your encouragement!
Have a safe and wonderful Christmas and a very happy New Year!
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A few things to note:
On Monday, students may wear school appropriate pajamas. Our class earned a good behavior reward—a graffiti party!

Please send a $10 wrapped gift with your child to school by Tuesday. If this is a hardship, please e-mail me for assistance. We want to include every child! ♥


   



What we will be learning next week:

Friday, Dec 16, 2016
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